
 STAFF REPORT 

DATE: March 30, 2021   

 
RE: 2629 and 2647 Gulfview Drive (permit application # T2020-

0315) 
 
FROM:  Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Green 
Buttonwood tree. A site inspection was done and documented the 
following: 

Tree Species: Green Buttonwood (Conocarpus erectus) 
 

 
 
Photo showing proposed location of new dock at 2647 Gulfview.  
Buttonwood tree needs to be removed to allow for access.  Base of tree on 
2649. There is an exiting State permit to maintenance trim mangroves in 
this area. 
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Two photos 
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Diameter: 12.7” (two live trunks) 
Location: 40% (growing above mean high water line, blocking water access 
for neighbor)    
Species: 100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 40% (overall condition is fair to poor, tree fell over and is 
growing sideways. Root ball exposed, part of tree is dead.)   
Total Average Value = 60%  
Value x Diameter = 7.6 replacement caliper inches 
 

Photo showing bae of 

tree, exposed rootball.  

Tree fell over and is 

continuing to grow. 
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